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Hotline 

Steve Ewbank spoke about the growth of First Colony and    
Sugar Land Town Square. Steve worked with Sugar Land  
Properties and Planned Community Developers for 30 years,  
helping Sugar Land become a top city in the Nation in which to live.  
 
Steve was the first President of the Exchange Club of Sugar Land. 
He attended an Exchange Club of Houston meeting at the request 
of Bob Hargarther and  together they founded ECSL in 1987. 

 

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land 
would like to thank Judge Robert Kern  
for his leadership as President 2013-14. 

Getting to know Jim Hudnall1 Jim has been married 
to Kay for 57 years! Jim has been a member of Exchange for 
27 years. He respects Exchange because “all the money we 
take in we give out.” His career includes oil engineering and 
real estate. He loves to play golf and had the privilege of  
riding in a bobsled on the Innsbruck Austria Olympic track! 

Getting to know John Hancock1 John was born in 
Houston, moved around a little, but has been in Ft. Bend for 
31 years. He married Linda in 1982 and has a blended  
family of 4 boys and 1 girl. John worked for DuPont, then 
joined the Army and also worked for Mobil Oil on pipeline 
construction and is now working with Michael Schiff at  
Incomar Investments.  

 

 

 

 

A couple years ago, the Buckle family became     
acquainted with the organization Hope for Three, 
whose mission is to provide support and “hope” to 
families affected by autism. Sharon, with her first-
hand knowledge of the difficulties raising a child 
with autism, saw an opportunity to make a positive 

impact on the lives of others who share her situation. Sharon also practiced Business 
Law for 13 years as a mediator. She currently provides in-kind services and legal coun-
seling to individuals and businesses.  

President Kern presented Boys & Girls 
Club with a check for $1500. Ernest Lewis 
said they emphasize academic success,  
leadership and living a healthy lifestyle. 


